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Office for Students – Transparency Information 2022 
 
Gateshead College has a small Full-time and Part-time Higher Education offer, comprising of Higher 
National qualifications and Higher Level Apprenticeships in a range of subject areas. 
 
In accordance with the Office for Students (OfS) Condition F1 of the regulatory framework for higher 
education in England, the College is required to publish transparency information, the content of 
which is as follows: 
 
The number of students who attained a particular degree or other academic award, or a particular 
level of such an award, on completion of their course with us. 
 
It shows these numbers by reference to: 
 

- the gender of this individuals to which they relate 

- their ethnicity 
- their socioeconomic background 

 
As the College has no first degree programmes (other than our Health degree with the University of 
Sunderland which is excluded from this data), most of the information shows as Not Applicable (N/A). 
 
If you have any questions about the data or you are interested in receiving further information about 
our Higher Education offer then please email start@gateshead.ac.uk 
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